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We wish to thank Michael Kazmierzak for serving as a Director and chair of the Security Committee for the past year and a half.  Michael recently informed the Board he and his family were moving from the community.  We certainly wish continued success for the Kazmeirzak family in all future endeavors.  

As a result we now have a vacancy that your Board of Directors wishes to fill in the coming month.  If you are interested in serving as a Board Member the remaining term for the replacement is through May 2016.  For those that have already submitted a resume please see the additional steps in the process.

The following is how you can become involved:
1) If interested please send a one page Resume or Biography to my attention
     at scottd@bchoa.org
2) The Board will be giving all interested candidates a few minutes at the Friday
     November 21, 2014 Board meeting to offer thoughts on why they wish to serve
     the community.
3) The Board will take into consideration all persons interested in the position and 
     then notify the individual selected once a vote of the Board is taken.

The BCHOA By-laws as written states the following:
Section 7. Vacancies. Vacancies in the Board of Directors caused by any reason other than the removal of a Director by a vote of the membership shall be filled by vote of the majority of the remaining Directors, even though they may constitute less than a quorum; and each person so elected shall serve out the unexpired portion of the term.  In the event a Director ceases to be a member of the Association due to termination of record ownership of property in BEAU CHENE, he shall cease to be a Director and his replacement shall serve out his remaining unexpired term.

